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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Marg Stewart, CCC representative 
 
Subject: Removal of “Introductory words” instruction 
 
 
CCC would like to thank CILIP for its thorough analysis of the issues concerning the 
“Introductory words” instruction.  We support the general principle of transcribing what you see 
and note that we as cataloguers are transcribing not only what we see, but more importantly, what 
users see. 
 
We agree with the LC response.  In addition, we recommend that some of the examples from 
2.3.0.5 (Dec. 2005 draft) be moved to 2.3.0.3 and access to portion of title of those examples be 
given under variant titles at 2.3.4. 


